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First name: Adam

Last name: Marsh

Organization: Gorham Police Department

Title: Chief

Comments: I am in full support of this initiative.  With the reconstruction of the proposed road, this will help to

promote non-motorized recreational activities in our region.  This focus is paramount for economical development

and growth by drawing people to visit the Town of Gorham.  It is also a shift from motorized activities in and

around our town, and allow people to enjoy the beauty of the White Mountains.  Allowing for residents and

visitors to recreate on the White Mountain National Forest property, and access services in town is a tremendous

asset.  My vision is to continue to promote this type of growth and create a miles long road into other towns. 


